
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

Week 7 Term 2 - 2019 
 
Good afternoon to our 754 community! 

 

“People don’t notice whether it’s winter or summer when they’re happy”  

Anton Chekhov once said! Well…… I am an extremely happy person and I have 

noticed it is freezing!  

 
What a change in temperature we have had. With the cold weather arriving we 

have had to bring out our jumpers and jackets, please be sure all of these items are named. We 

have a large supply building up, and we don’t know who to return them to. One green jumper  

really looks the same as the other green jumper, when it doesn’t have a name. 

 

We finished up Reconciliation Week - Grounded in Truth - Walk together with Courage 

with a performance from 3/4C at our assembly on Monday. Mrs Fitzclarence and her 

lovely ‘choir’ sang a song called Welcome to all People by Ruby Hunter. It was a fitting 

way to end the week recognising all Australians, and the unique place of Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander people within our country. 

 

District Winter Sports were held last Thursday, all the Grade 5’s and 6’s travelled to Paynesville to 

compete against our neighbouring schools. From all accounts there were some very close  

competitions throughout the day. The Girls Soccer Team came a draw, with extra time being 

played they could not be separated, so it went to a penalty shootout with 754 beating Paynesville. 

There’s nothing like a cliff hanger game! 

 

This Friday is Report Writing Day for 754 (Student Free Day). The teachers have 
been busy testing and collecting data to ensure you are given the most accurate  
picture possible of how your child/children have travelled in Semester One.  
The reports will be handed out in the final week of term. 
 
I am completing the newsletter today because both Trudie and Warwick have been in Melbourne all 

week at the State Principals Conference. It is expected that every day will see approximately 1000 

Principals and Assistant Principals from across the state attend this excellent professional learning 

program. (The total is expected to be 5000 across the week.) They have had international guest 

speakers/ presenters the likes of Dr John Hattie and Dr Russel Quaglia. I’m sure that Trudie and 

Warwick will give us all the feedback on their return. 
There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 5th June 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

June: 
Fri 7th: Report Writing Day - No School for Students 
 
Mon 10th: Queens Birthday Public Holiday 
Thur 13th: Region Cross Country Lardner Park 
 
Thur 20th: School Council Meeting 6:00pm 
Fri 21st: Student Led Conferences  
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

June: 
Wed 26th: Whole school Dental Visit 
Thur 27th: School Reports Distributed 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
  Gold Coin Donation  
Fri 28th: Last Day Term 2 Early Finish 2:15pm 

 
 
 

754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Something To Ponder: In every newsletter every week, the Bairnsdale Primary School 

SWPBS Matrix is published. Can you remember the last time you sat with your children and  

discussed the expectations? Can your children explain what the Matrix means? Have you asked 
how your children model these expectations in the classroom and in the playground, and do they 

model them in your home? Why not sit with your children tonight, after they have read their  

readers, and go through it together, or it could be your reading activity tonight. 

 
 
Fiona Dobson 
Learning Specialist  

 
 

Head Lice: 
Thank you to the parents that donated their time to complete a whole school head lice check this 
week. If your child bought a notice home please remember to confirm treatment, sign and send 
the notice back to the school. Please remember to retreat your child after 5 days.  
 
Smoking around the school: 
We would again just like to remind parents/carers that smoking is not permitted within 4 
meters of the school boundary.  
 
Earn and Learn Stickers: 

Our school is again participating in the Woolworths Earn and Learn promotion. For every 
$10.00 you spend you will be given a sticker. You can either place the stickers in the 
754 Primary School collection box at the front of the Woolworths store or alternatively 
you can bring the stickers to school and place them in the collection box at the office. 
 

Art Room News: 
The art room are now looking for donations of empty and clean tin cans (baked beans 
etc.) as students are now moving onto making wind chimes. Thank you to everyone who 
donated bottle tops. Take a look at a few of the designs that were made from the bottle 
tops on the next page.  
 
Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 27th June the Salvation Army will hold a Community Breakfast beginning at 8:00am. 
The community breakfast is open to all in our school community, Parents, Kids, 
Grandparents, Carers, Aunts and Uncles. All that we ask is that you help out by giving 
a Gold Coin Donation. Any donations received help the Salvation Army to continue to 
offer programs in and around our fantastic community for those less fortunate than 
ourselves.  
 
Book Donations: 
Thank you to the Uniting Church (The Shed) in Paynesville for donating a huge bag of books also to  
Elizabeth SG who donated all the books she was unable to take with her when she moved.   
 
School Council Update: 
Hello from the new School Council for 2019. We will use this opportunity in the newsletter to  
update the school community on things of interest from School Council meetings. Please get in 
touch with your parent representatives via the school front office at any time. 
 
School Council Members profile: 
Our recently elected President is Caroline Love who has a child (Maddy) in grade 4. Maddy is loving 
the fact that you can climb the trees at 754 during break times. Caroline joined the school council 
last year after her family moved to Bairnsdale from NSW. Caroline is keen to see an active council 
supporting our school as much as they can. Please share any ideas with Caroline that you would 
like raised if you see her around the school or via the front office.  
 
BEEC block: 
Last year the future of the small block of land that is for use by 754 was discussed by some  
committed parents and staff. There were lots of ideas of what could be done with the block, but we 
need some parents to step forward and be on a small working committee to ensure all these good 
ideas can happen! Please express your interest to be actively involved by June 17th to the front  
office.  
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Jordan Brennan for taking responsibility for his learning.  Jordan has shown  
outstanding improvement in all areas of his learning.  Well done Jordan, keep up the great work.  
 
1 /2 A: Taylor Barry for always taking responsibility of her learning and show ing  
respect in our classroom. Caitlyn Jewitt for taking responsibility of her learning by successfully 
spelling all magic 300 words.   

  
1/2 B: Kayla Overson for focusing so well on her learning this week. Kayla has been 
extremely committed on her learning and wanting to do better. Keep up the great work, we are 
very proud of you.  
        
3/4 A: Connor Wright for show ing responsibility by completing all set learning tasks 
including an incredible “Big Write”   
 
3/4 B: Taylor Maree Nieling for being resilient by coming to school everyday. Taylor 
has had a trying week personally as well as being unwell, however she tried her best. Good work!
  
3/4 C: Kobe Fields for always show ing a positive attitude and respecting the personal 
space and property of others.   
 
5/6 A: Bella Bence always takes responsibility for her learning. She always tries her 
best and is an active participant in class discussions. Bella bravely explains her ideas and the  
thinking behind her opinions. Congratulations Bella. You encourage others to have a go. 
   
5/6 B: Kade Hedley this week you stepped up and took initiative w ith your learning. 
You worked so hard on surface area that you have improved in your maths. There was significant 
growth!   
 
5/6 C: Sophie Irish you manage to be fair and honest and don’t let things overwhelm 
you. You have supported your friends, and continued to show respect to them and other people 
around you, even when things around you are not going to plan.      

        
Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 
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